

## NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION LYNDON B. JOHNSON SPACE CENTER HOUSTON, TEXAS 77058

REPLY TO ATTN OF: CB

Mr. Glenn A. Kovar Chief, Special Projects Forest Service, USDA 12th and Independence Avenue Washington, DC 20250

Dear Glenn:

You certainly had things well organized. I thought the ceremony went real well and I think you should get good media coverage. I believe it went on the wire.

I am enclosing the letter from Cave Junction we talked about. I think the tree should be planted at the Smoke Jumper Project, however, instead of the City Park. Also how about the White House?

I am enclosing some additional pictures from the "big one". The crew picture does real well in keeping the birds out of your garden.

If you have any extra copies of the program for the tree planting, I would appreciate you sending me several. I have quite a few friends who are very interested in "the seeds" and I would like to send them a copy of the program. As I said the program is extremely well done and the tie in of the trees to spacecraft is very good.

Again my thanks and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Stuart A. Roosa Colonel, USAF NASA Astronaut